
Announcements – March 17, 2024 

New St. James is a mask-friendly environment. If you are feeling unwell, please consider joining 

Worship online, avoiding in-person attendance, and wearing a mask. 

Please join us following worship for refreshments and fellowship in New St. James Hall. 

This morning, Highland Group welcomes young children into the nursery, outside the west doors of 

the Sanctuary. 

Join us for Holy Week at New St. James! An in-person Maundy Thursday service, with Holy 

Communion, will take place on March 28 at 7:00 p.m. On Good Friday (March 29) at 10:30 a.m., an 

in-person Cantata will be offered, featuring guest instrumentalists and the Choir of New St. James. On 

Easter Sunday (March 31), we will celebrate the Resurrection of the Lord with an in-person and 

livestreamed service, featuring guest instrumentalists. 

The Mission and Social Action Committee is running its annual project called “Back to Basics.” It 

will run until March 31, Easter Sunday. The Committee is looking for donations of NEW socks and 

underwear. This year, added to the “basics” list are feminine hygiene products. They are one of the 

most requested items at some agencies. Donation baskets are at all entrances. If you can’t get out to 

shop and would like to participate in this project, donation envelopes are available from Lyn Hill. 

Spring Garage and Rummage Sale, Saturday, May 4, 8:30 a.m. - 12:00 noon 

Please continue to gather donations for this upcoming sale. Donations can be brought in and put in 

the room designated across from the upstairs kitchen. Thank you for continuing to support Women’s 

Council. Help will be needed so please note this date on your calendars. For more information, please 

contact Karen Buchwald (at 519.641.6742 or karenbuchwald@hotmail.com) or Deb Noble-Van Hees 

(at 519.471.6857 or denvh1@hotmail.com). 

There are now several options for you to provide regular financial support to New St. James: 

- For Offering Envelopes, please call the Church Office (519.434.1127) 

- Cheques may be mailed to NSJ: 280 Oxford St. E., London, ON  N6A 1V4 

- Pre-Authorized Remittance (PAR) it is a convenient way to give—and the church benefits from your 

steady contributions. Contributions are automatically debited from your bank account on the 20th of 

each month. To sign up for PAR, call the Church Office or visit www.newstjames.ca/donate-2 

- To make an offering through e-transfer, please email Judi Le Blanc (Office Administrator) 

at admin@newstjames.ca 

Income Tax statements are issued by New St. James each year by the end of February. 

Thank you for supporting the life and mission of New St. James! 

Announcements are an important way to keep the congregation informed about the ministry of 

NSJ. The weekly deadline for submitting a requested announcement is Wednesday at noon. 
Announcements are reserved for information regarding the ministry of New St. James and the 

Presbyterian Church in Canada. 
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